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 Justin Kowbel OBJEMPER2015/3702/P 29/07/2015  10:44:38 I’m whole-heartedly for improvement and development by individuals/companies to improve and 

maintain their property at their discretion. However, as the Council is aware, the residents of the 

Ziggurat have had a difficult history with neighbours installing equipment that is noisy and takes away 

from our quality of life in our homes. The new roller shutter in front of the entrance of 87-89 Saffron 

Hill is another potential source.  I would assume there are better options, such as a door at the base of 

the staircase, which is inline with other office building entrances in the area. 

I would assume that the installation of doors instead of shutters is more expensive.  However, buildings 

in the area (including ours) maintain a high standard, which supports our areas property values/rental 

yields.  It is therefore not unreasonable to expect quality be maintained.  

I therefore object to the installation.  If the council grants approval to the applicant, I would therefore 

like to request the council to:

- restrict use (and therefore access) to 830am to 530pm during the week 

- confirm no use (and therefore no access) during the weekend

- noise reduction measures on the installation of the equipment on both the motor and roller shutter 

guides

Thank you for your time

2.6 Ziggurat

60-66 Saffron Hill
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